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66% of respondents rated the meeting as useful. 

1. What is one thing you learned from this roundtable?  

• We learned that the funding priorities are not yet determined, which seems very late.  

• How projections are made. 

• Principals have flexibility in controlling the budget through the petition process.  

• The budget provided from this current school year was helpful.  

• I learned that I need more money. What can schools do to get additional funds?  

• I learned that there is a need to petition for needs.  

• Our school’s budget does not meet the needs of the population we serve.  

• I learned how to petition for additional funds according to student needs.  

What is one thing you wish was covered in this roundtable?  

• What to expect” would have been nice to learn. 

• Would like to anticipate any major changes for FY20 it was helpful to discuss these questions with 

my team, but we could have done this at our school.  

• Actual numbers with allocations for the next school year.  

• I wish you would have explained more explicitly what has stayed the same and what has changed 

from FY19 to FY20. 

• Provide the previous SY budget with the current budget for comparison and full discussion.  

• Additional funding resources other than DCPS. 

• More information on petitioning   

• How are projected allocations for schools calculated? 
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On a scale of 1 to 5, I found the LSAT Budget Roundtable 1 not
useful to 5 very useful.



• Measures to make projections based on solid variables that would most likely help provide insight 

to forthcoming tangibles 

2. After participating in the Working Session, do you feel better prepared and informed in planning your 

school’s FY20 Budget?  

• Without further information for this year, and not last year’s numbers, it’s hard to prepare. 

• As a principal, I received no new information tonight.  

• If next year’s budget was available, so that we could really hit the ground running.  

• Yes, some good staff discussion was had, and we were able to look at next steps.  

• Relative to the logistical scope of how the budget is the set theory, yes, however it’s a great 

opportunity for discussion whereas new constructs are presented.  

3. Additional questions and comments:  

• Thank you for the extra effort this year to engage in person.  

• Budgets need to be revisited based on increased enrollments due to new developments/apartments 

in the neighborhood.  

• Useful to meet with my team on these questions 

• A little. I will suggest that you slightly adjust the meeting time to 6p-7:30 instead.  

• Burrville ES is a great location for me, personally. I would like to see more meetings in Ward 7 

• We would like for the Director of Funding and those who make budget decisions to meet with 

principals and LSATs to discuss the critical needs of the population of students that are served at 

Luke C. Moore.  


